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Long Way Down Jason Reynolds 2017-10-24 “An intense snapshot of the chain reaction caused by pulling a trigger.”
—Booklist (starred review) “Astonishing.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “A tour de force.” —Publishers Weekly
(starred review) A Newbery Honor Book A Coretta Scott King Honor Book A Printz Honor Book A Time Best YA Book of All
Time (2021) A Los Angeles Times Book Prize Winner for Young Adult Literature Longlisted for the National Book Award for
Young People’s Literature Winner of the Walter Dean Myers Award An Edgar Award Winner for Best Young Adult Fiction
Parents’ Choice Gold Award Winner An Entertainment Weekly Best YA Book of 2017 A Vulture Best YA Book of 2017 A
Buzzfeed Best YA Book of 2017 An ode to Put the Damn Guns Down, this is New York Times bestselling author Jason
Reynolds’s electrifying novel that takes place in sixty potent seconds—the time it takes a kid to decide whether or not
he’s going to murder the guy who killed his brother. A cannon. A strap. A piece. A biscuit. A burner. A heater. A
chopper. A gat. A hammer A tool for RULE Or, you can call it a gun. That’s what fifteen-year-old Will has shoved in the
back waistband of his jeans. See, his brother Shawn was just murdered. And Will knows the rules. No crying. No
snitching. Revenge. That’s where Will’s now heading, with that gun shoved in the back waistband of his jeans, the gun
that was his brother’s gun. He gets on the elevator, seventh floor, stoked. He knows who he’s after. Or does he? As the
elevator stops on the sixth floor, on comes Buck. Buck, Will finds out, is who gave Shawn the gun before Will took the
gun. Buck tells Will to check that the gun is even loaded. And that’s when Will sees that one bullet is missing. And
the only one who could have fired Shawn’s gun was Shawn. Huh. Will didn’t know that Shawn had ever actually USED his
gun. Bigger huh. BUCK IS DEAD. But Buck’s in the elevator? Just as Will’s trying to think this through, the door to the
next floor opens. A teenage girl gets on, waves away the smoke from Dead Buck’s cigarette. Will doesn’t know her, but
she knew him. Knew. When they were eight. And stray bullets had cut through the playground, and Will had tried to cover
her, but she was hit anyway, and so what she wants to know, on that fifth floor elevator stop, is, what if Will, Will
with the gun shoved in the back waistband of his jeans, MISSES. And so it goes, the whole long way down, as the
elevator stops on each floor, and at each stop someone connected to his brother gets on to give Will a piece to a
bigger story than the one he thinks he knows. A story that might never know an END…if Will gets off that elevator. Told
in short, fierce staccato narrative verse, Long Way Down is a fast and furious, dazzlingly brilliant look at teenage
gun violence, as could only be told by Jason Reynolds.
The Hate U Give Angie Thomas 2017-02-28 8 starred reviews · Goodreads Choice Awards Best of the Best · William C.
Morris Award Winner · National Book Award Longlist · Printz Honor Book · Coretta Scott King Honor Book · #1 New York
Times Bestseller! "Absolutely riveting!" —Jason Reynolds "Stunning." —John Green "This story is necessary. This story
is important." —Kirkus (starred review) "Heartbreakingly topical." —Publishers Weekly (starred review) "A marvel of
verisimilitude." —Booklist (starred review) "A powerful, in-your-face novel." —Horn Book (starred review) Sixteen-yearold Starr Carter moves between two worlds: the poor neighborhood where she lives and the fancy suburban prep school she
attends. The uneasy balance between these worlds is shattered when Starr witnesses the fatal shooting of her childhood
best friend Khalil at the hands of a police officer. Khalil was unarmed. Soon afterward, his death is a national
headline. Some are calling him a thug, maybe even a drug dealer and a gangbanger. Protesters are taking to the streets
in Khalil’s name. Some cops and the local drug lord try to intimidate Starr and her family. What everyone wants to know
is: what really went down that night? And the only person alive who can answer that is Starr. But what Starr does—or
does not—say could upend her community. It could also endanger her life. Want more of Garden Heights? Catch Maverick
and Seven’s story in Concrete Rose, Angie Thomas's powerful prequel to The Hate U Give.
Speak Laurie Halse Anderson 2011-05-10 The extraordinary, groundbreaking novel from Laurie Halse Anderson, with more
than 2.5 million copies sold! The first ten lies they tell you in high school. "Speak up for yourself--we want to know
what you have to say." From the first moment of her freshman year at Merryweather High, Melinda knows this is a big fat
lie, part of the nonsense of high school. She is friendless, outcast, because she busted an end-of-summer party by
calling the cops, so now nobody will talk to her, let alone listen to her. As time passes, she becomes increasingly
isolated and practically stops talking altogether. Only her art class offers any solace, and it is through her work on
an art project that she is finally able to face what really happened at that terrible party: she was raped by an
upperclassman, a guy who still attends Merryweather and is still a threat to her. Her healing process has just begun
when she has another violent encounter with him. But this time Melinda fights back, refuses to be silent, and thereby
achieves a measure of vindication. In Laurie Halse Anderson's powerful novel, an utterly believable heroine with a
bitterly ironic voice delivers a blow to the hypocritical world of high school. She speaks for many a disenfranchised
teenager while demonstrating the importance of speaking up for oneself. Speak was a 1999 National Book Award Finalist
for Young People's Literature.
Because of Winn-Dixie by Kate DiCamillo Anita Yeoman 2005
Because of Winn-Dixie Kate DiCamillo 2009-09-08 A classic tale by Newbery Medalist Kate DiCamillo, America's beloved
storyteller. One summer’s day, ten-year-old India Opal Buloni goes down to the local supermarket for some groceries –
and comes home with a dog. But Winn-Dixie is no ordinary dog. It’s because of Winn-Dixie that Opal begins to make
friends. And it’s because of Winn-Dixie that she finally dares to ask her father about her mother, who left when Opal
was three. In fact, as Opal admits, just about everything that happens that summer is because of Winn-Dixie. Featuring
a new cover illustration by E. B. Lewis and an excerpt of Kate DiCamillo's newest novel, Raymie Nightingale.
The Boy at the Back of the Class Onjali Q. Raúf 2019-08-06 Told with humor and heart, The Boy at the Back of the Class
offers a child's perspective on the refugee crisis, highlighting the importance of friendship and kindness in a world
that doesn't always make sense. There used to be an empty chair at the back of Mrs. Khan's classroom, but on the third
Tuesday of the school year a new kid fills it: nine-year-old Ahmet, a Syrian refugee. The whole class is curious about
this new boy--he doesn't seem to smile, and he doesn't talk much. But after learning that Ahmet fled a Very Real War
and was separated from his family along the way, a determined group of his classmates bands together to concoct the
Greatest Idea in the World--a magnificent plan to reunite Ahmet with his loved ones. This accessible, kid-friendly
story about the refugee crisis highlights the community-changing potential of standing as an ally and reminds readers
that everyone deserves a place to call home. "This moving and timely debut novel tells an enlightening, empowering, and
ultimately hopeful story about how compassion and a willingness to speak out can change the world." --School Library
Journal, Starred Review Overall Winner of the 2019 UK Waterstones Children's Book Prize Winner of the 2019 UK Blue
Peter Book Award A CLIP Carnegie Medal Children's Book Award Nominee
The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane Kate DiCamillo 2009 Edward Tulane, a cold-hearted and proud toy rabbit, loves
only himself until he is separated from the little girl who adores him and travels across the country, acquiring new
owners and listening to their hopes, dreams, and histories. Jr Lib Guild. Teacher's Guide available. Reprint.
No Vacancy Tziporah Cohen 2020-09-01 With the help of her Catholic friend, an eleven-year-old Jewish girl creates a
provocative local tourist attraction to save her family’s failing motel. Buying and moving into the run-down Jewel
Motor Inn in upstate New York wasn’t eleven-year-old Miriam Brockman’s dream, but at least it’s an adventure. Miriam
befriends Kate, whose grandmother owns the diner next door, and finds comfort in the company of Maria, the motel’s
housekeeper, and her Uncle Mordy, who comes to help out for the summer. She spends her free time helping Kate’s
grandmother make her famous grape pies and begins to face her fears by taking swimming lessons in the motel’s pool. But
when it becomes clear that only a miracle is going to save the Jewel from bankruptcy, Jewish Miriam and Catholic Kate
decide to create their own. Otherwise, the No Vacancy sign will come down for good, and Miriam will lose the life she’s
worked so hard to build. Correlates to the Common Core State Standards in English Language Arts: CCSS.ELALITERACY.RL.4.6 Compare and contrast the point of view from which different stories are narrated, including the
difference between first- and third-person narrations. CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.5.3 Compare and contrast two or more
characters, settings, or events in a story or drama, drawing on specific details in the text (e.g., how characters
interact). CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.5.4 Determine the meaning of words and phrases as they are used in a text, including
figurative language such as metaphors and similes. CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.5.6 Describe how a narrator's or speaker's
point of view influences how events are described. CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.6.3 Describe how a particular story's or
drama's plot unfolds in a series of episodes as well as how the characters respond or change as the plot moves toward a
resolution. CCSS.ELA-LITERACY.RL.6.6 Explain how an author develops the point of view of the narrator or speaker in a
text.
The Killer Angels Michael Shaara 2004-11-02 A reissue of a Pulitzer prize-winning classic, and now the major motion
picture GETTYSBURG. As a result of these acclamations, this book is considered one of the greatest novels written on
the Civil War.
The Kite Runner Khaled Hosseini 2011-09-05 Over 21 million copies sold worldwide
Amazon Fever Kathleen Weidner Zoehfeld 2014-06-30 Jeff’s Uncle Roy runs a museum and is always zooming off to strange
places. Now Uncle Roy is taking Jeff with him to the steamy Amazon jungle. Maybe they’ll track down crocodiles or
poisonous snakes or jaguars for Uncle Roy’s museum. Wrong! On this trip, Uncle Roy is looking for . . . butterflies.
Butterflies?
Coach's Guide to Teaching Doug Lemov 2020-12-07 The mark of a great coach is a constant desire to learn and grow. A
hunger to use whatever can make them better. The best-selling author of Teach Like a Champion and Reading Reconsidered
brings his considerable knowledge about the science of classroom teaching to the sports coaching world to create
championship caliber coaches on the court and field. What great classroom teachers do is relevant to coaches in
profound ways. After all, coaches are at their core teachers. Lemov knows that coaches face many of the same challenges
found in the classroom, so the science of learning applies equally to them. Unfortunately, coaches and organizations
have a mixed level of understanding of the research and study of the science of learning. Sometimes coaches and
organizations build their teaching on myths and platitudes more than science. Sometimes there isn't any science applied
at all. While there are thousands of books and websites a coach can consult to better understand technical and tactical
aspects of the game, there is nothing for a coach to consult that explicitly examines the teaching problems on the
field, the court, the rink, and the diamond. Until now. Intended to offer lessons and guidance that are applicable to
coaches of any sporting endeavor including everyone from parent volunteers to professional coaches and private
trainers, Lemov brings the powerful science of learning to the arena of sports coaching to create the next generation
of championship caliber coaches.
The House on Mango Street Sandra Cisneros 2013-04-30 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A coming-of-age classic, acclaimed by
critics, beloved by readers of all ages, taught in schools and universities alike, and translated around the world—from
the winner of the 2019 PEN/Nabokov Award for Achievement in International Literature. The House on Mango Street is the
remarkable story of Esperanza Cordero, a young Latina girl growing up in Chicago, inventing for herself who and what
she will become. Told in a series of vignettes-sometimes heartbreaking, sometimes deeply joyous-Sandra Cisneros'
masterpiece is a classic story of childhood and self-discovery. Few other books in our time have touched so many
readers. “Cisneros draws on her rich [Latino] heritage ... and seduces with precise, spare prose, creat[ing]
unforgettable characters we want to lift off the page. She is not only a gifted writer, but an absolutely essential
one.” —The New York Times Book Review
Brown Girl Dreaming Jacqueline Woodson 2016 Jacqueline Woodson's National Book Award and Newbery Honor winner, now
available in paperback with 7 all-new poems. Jacqueline Woodson is the 2018-2019 National Ambassador for Young People's
Literature A President Obama "O" Book Club pick Raised in South Carolina and New York, Woodson always felt halfway home
in each place. In vivid poems, she shares what it was like to grow up as an African American in the 1960s and 1970s,
living with the remnants of Jim Crow and her growing awareness of the Civil Rights movement. Touching and powerful,
each poem is both accessible and emotionally charged, each line a glimpse into a child's soul as she searches for her
place in the world. Woodson's eloquent poetry also reflects the joy of finding her voice through writing stories,
despite the fact that she struggled with reading as a child. Her love of stories inspired her and stayed with her,
creating the first sparks of the gifted writer she was to become. Includes 7 new poems, including "Brown Girl
Dreaming". Praise for Jacqueline Woodson: A 2016 National Book Award finalist for her adult novel, ANOTHER BROOKLYN
"Ms. Woodson writes with a sure understanding of the thoughts of young people, offering a poetic, eloquent narrative
that is not simply a story . . . but a mature exploration of grown-up issues and self-discovery."--The New York Times
Book Review
The Book Thief Markus Zusak 2007-12-18 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • ONE OF TIME MAGAZINE’S 100 BEST YA BOOKS OF ALL
TIME The extraordinary, beloved novel about the ability of books to feed the soul even in the darkest of times. When
Death has a story to tell, you listen. It is 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its breath. Death has never
been busier, and will become busier still. Liesel Meminger is a foster girl living outside of Munich, who scratches out
a meager existence for herself by stealing when she encounters something she can’t resist–books. With the help of her
accordion-playing foster father, she learns to read and shares her stolen books with her neighbors during bombing raids
as well as with the Jewish man hidden in her basement. In superbly crafted writing that burns with intensity, awardwinning author Markus Zusak, author of I Am the Messenger, has given us one of the most enduring stories of our time.
“The kind of book that can be life-changing.” —The New York Times “Deserves a place on the same shelf with The Diary of
a Young Girl by Anne Frank.” —USA Today DON’T MISS BRIDGE OF CLAY, MARKUS ZUSAK’S FIRST NOVEL SINCE THE BOOK THIEF.
Women of the Word Jen Wilkin 2014-07-31 We all know it’s important to study God’s Word. But sometimes it’s hard to know

Understanding by Design Grant P. Wiggins 2005-01-01 Presents a multifaceted model of understanding, which is based on
the premise that people can demonstrate understanding in a variety of ways.
Tweaked Katherine Holubitsky 2008-03-01 Sixteen-year-old Gordie Jessup is a good kid but he's living a nightmare. His
eighteen-year-old brother Chase's two-year addiction to crystal meth has left their family emotionally and financially
drained. And just when Gordie thinks he can no longer stand the manipulating, the lying and the stealing, things get
even worse. Chase is arrested for aggravated assault, released on bail and sent home to his family. But his dealers are
after him and Chase appeals to Gordie for help. Gordie, disgusted with his brother and fully aware that it's a gamble,
risks everything he has in the hope of bringing his family some peace.
The Next Step Forward in Guided Reading Jan Richardson 2016-07-22 Jan Richardson s highly anticipated update to the
classic bestseller The Next Step in Guided Reading helps you and your students move forward."
A Wrinkle in Time Madeleine L'Engle 2019-07-18 A Wrinkle in Time is the winner of the 1963 Newbery Medal. It was a dark
and stormy night—Meg Murry, her small brother Charles Wallace, and her mother had come down to the kitchen for a
midnight snack when they were upset by the arrival of a most disturbing stranger. "Wild nights are my glory," the
unearthly stranger told them. "I just got caught in a downdraft and blown off course. Let me sit down for a moment, and
then I'll be on my way. Speaking of ways, by the way, there is such a thing as a tesseract." A tesseract (in case the
reader doesn't know) is a wrinkle in time. To tell more would rob the reader of the enjoyment of Miss L'Engle's unusual
book. A Wrinkle in Time, winner of the Newbery Medal in 1963, is the story of the adventures in space and time of Meg,
Charles Wallace, and Calvin O'Keefe (athlete, student, and one of the most popular boys in high school). They are in
search of Meg's father, a scientist who disappeared while engaged in secret work for the government on the tesseract
problem.
Ditch That Textbook Matt Miller 2015-04-13 Textbooks are symbols of centuries-old education. They're often outdated as
soon as they hit students' desks. Acting "by the textbook" implies compliance and a lack of creativity. It's time to
ditch those textbooks--and those textbook assumptions about learning In Ditch That Textbook, teacher and blogger Matt
Miller encourages educators to throw out meaningless, pedestrian teaching and learning practices. He empowers them to
evolve and improve on old, standard, teaching methods. Ditch That Textbook is a support system, toolbox, and manifesto
to help educators free their teaching and revolutionize their classrooms.
Ramona Quimby, Age 8 : a Novel Study Kimberlee Smith 1994 "Chapter questions and answer key ; language & literacy
activities ; teacher guide for easy implementation."--Cover.
The Day of the Jackal Frederick Forsyth 2012-09-04 THE CLASSIC THRILLER FROM #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING AUTHOR
FREDERICK FORSYTH “The Day of the Jackal makes such comparable books such as The Manchurian Candidate and The Spy Who
Came in from the Cold seem like Hardy Boy mysteries.”—The New York Times The Jackal. A tall, blond Englishman with
opaque, gray eyes. A killer at the top of his profession. A man unknown to any secret service in the world. An assassin
with a contract to kill the world's most heavily guarded man. One man with a rifle who can change the course of
history. One man whose mission is so secretive not even his employers know his name. And as the minutes count down to
the final act of execution, it seems that there is no power on earth that can stop the Jackal.
Julius, the Baby of the World Kevin Henkes 1995-09-21 The riotously funny Lilly, last seen in Chester's Way
(Greenwillow), thinks her new baby brother, Julius, is disgusting -- if he was a number, he would be zero. But when
Cousin Garland dares to criticize Julius, Lilly bullies her into loudly admiring Julius as the baby of the world.Lilly
knows her baby brother is nothing but dreadful -- until she claims him for her own. "Henkes displays a deep
understanding of sibling rivalry and a child's fragile self-esteem....Lilly is a superb and timely heroine." -Publishers Weekly. "
Morning Girl Michael Dorris 1992-09-01 Morning Girl, who loves the day, and her younger brother Star Boy, who loves the
night, take turns describing their life on an island in pre-Columbian America; in Morning Girl's last narrative, she
witnesses the arrival of the first Europeans to her world.
Their Eyes Were Watching God Zora Neale Hurston 2006-01-03 One of the most important works of twentieth-century
American literature, Zora Neale Hurston's beloved 1937 classic, Their Eyes Were Watching God, is an enduring Southern
love story sparkling with wit, beauty, and heartfelt wisdom. Told in the captivating voice of a woman who refuses to
live in sorrow, bitterness, fear, or foolish romantic dreams, it is the story of fair-skinned, fiercely independent
Janie Crawford, and her evolving selfhood through three marriages and a life marked by poverty, trials, and purpose. A
true literary wonder, Hurston's masterwork remains as relevant and affecting today as when it was first published -perhaps the most widely read and highly regarded novel in the entire canon of African American literature.
The Writing Revolution Judith C. Hochman 2017-08-07 "HELP! My Students Can't Write!" Why You Need a Writing Revolution
in Your Classroom and How to Lead It. The Writing Revolution (TWR) provides a clear method of instruction that you can
use no matter what subject or grade level you teach. The model, also known as The Hochman Method, has demonstrated,
over and over, that it can turn weak writers into strong communicators by focusing on specific techniques that match
their needs and by providing them with targeted feedback. Insurmountable as the challenges faced by many students may
seem, TWR can make a dramatic difference. And the method does more than improve writing skills. It also helps: Boost
reading comprehension Improve organizational and study skills Enhance speaking abilities Develop analytical
capabilities TWR is as much a method of teaching content as it is a method of teaching writing. There's no separate
writing block and no separate writing curriculum. Instead, teachers of all subjects adapt the TWR strategies and
activities to their current curriculum and weave them into their content instruction. But perhaps what's most
revolutionary about the TWR method is that it takes the mystery out of learning to write well. It breaks the writing
process down into manageable chunks and then has students practice the chunks they need, repeatedly, while also
learning content.
The Barren Grounds David A. Robertson 2020-09-08 Narnia meets traditional Indigenous stories of the sky and
constellations in an epic middle grade fantasy series from award-winning author David Robertson. Morgan and Eli, two
Indigenous children forced away from their families and communities, are brought together in a foster home in Winnipeg,
Manitoba. They each feel disconnected, from their culture and each other, and struggle to fit in at school and at their
new home -- until they find a secret place, walled off in an unfinished attic bedroom. A portal opens to another
reality, Askí, bringing them onto frozen, barren grounds, where they meet Ochek (Fisher). The only hunter supporting
his starving community, Misewa, Ochek welcomes the human children, teaching them traditional ways to survive. But as
the need for food becomes desperate, they embark on a dangerous mission. Accompanied by Arik, a sassy Squirrel they
catch stealing from the trapline, they try to save Misewa before the icy grip of winter freezes everything -- including
them.
Boy Overboard Morris Gleitzman 2002-08-01 A story of adventure, ball control and hope. Jamal and Bibi have a dream. To
lead Australia to soccer glory in the next World Cup. But first they must face landmines, pirates, storms and
assassins. Can Jamal and his family survive their incredible journey and get to Australia? Sometimes, to save the
people you love, you have to go overboard.
Powerful Teaching Pooja K. Agarwal 2019-05-13 Unleash powerful teaching and the science of learning in your classroom
Powerful Teaching: Unleash the Science of Learning empowers educators to harness rigorous research on how students
learn and unleash it in their classrooms. In this book, cognitive scientist Pooja K. Agarwal, Ph.D., and veteran K–12
teacher Patrice M. Bain, Ed.S., decipher cognitive science research and illustrate ways to successfully apply the
science of learning in classrooms settings. This practical resource is filled with evidence-based strategies that are
easily implemented in less than a minute—without additional prepping, grading, or funding! Research demonstrates that
these powerful strategies raise student achievement by a letter grade or more; boost learning for diverse students,
grade levels, and subject areas; and enhance students’ higher order learning and transfer of knowledge beyond the
classroom. Drawing on a fifteen-year scientist-teacher collaboration, more than 100 years of research on learning, and
rich experiences from educators in K–12 and higher education, the authors present highly accessible step-by-step
guidance on how to transform teaching with four essential strategies: Retrieval practice, spacing, interleaving, and
feedback-driven metacognition. With Powerful Teaching, you will: Develop a deep understanding of powerful teaching
strategies based on the science of learning Gain insight from real-world examples of how evidence-based strategies are
being implemented in a variety of academic settings Think critically about your current teaching practices from a
research-based perspective Develop tools to share the science of learning with students and parents, ensuring success
inside and outside the classroom Powerful Teaching: Unleash the Science of Learning is an indispensable resource for
educators who want to take their instruction to the next level. Equipped with scientific knowledge and evidence-based
tools, turn your teaching into powerful teaching and unleash student learning in your classroom.
Things Fall Apart Chinua Achebe 2013-04-25 Okonkwo is the greatest warrior alive, famous throughout West Africa. But
when he accidentally kills a clansman, things begin to fall apart. Then Okonkwo returns from exile to find missionaries
and colonial governors have arrived in the village. With his world thrown radically off-balance he can only hurtle
towards tragedy. Chinua Achebe's stark novel reshaped both African and world literature. This arresting parable of a
proud but powerless man witnessing the ruin of his people begins Achebe's landmark trilogy of works chronicling the
fate of one African community, continued in Arrow of God and No Longer at Ease.
The Boy Who Dared Susan Campbell Bartoletti 2017-05-30 A Newbery Honor Book author has written a powerful and gripping
novel about a youth in Nazi Germany who tells the truth about Hitler. Susan Campbell Bartoletti has taken one episode
from her Newbery Honor Book, Hitler Youth, and fleshed it out into thought-provoking novel. When 16-year-old Helmut
Hubner listens to the BBC news on an illegal short-wave radio, he quickly discovers Germany is lying to the people. But
when he tries to expose the truth with leaflets, he's tried for treason. Sentenced to death and waiting in a jail cell,
Helmut's story emerges in a series of flashbacks that show his growth from a naive child caught up in the patriotism of
the times , to a sensitive and mature young man who thinks for himself.
A Lesson Before Dying Ernest J. Gaines 2004-01-20 NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD WINNER • A deep and compassionate
novel about a young man who returns to 1940s Cajun country to visit a black youth on death row for a crime he didn't
commit. Together they come to understand the heroism of resisting. A “majestic, moving novel ... an instant classic, a
book that will be read, discussed and taught beyond the rest of our lives" (Chicago Tribune), from the critically
acclaimed author of A Gathering of Old Men and The Autobiography of Miss Jane Pittman.
No More Fake Reading Berit Gordon 2017-07-07 For middle- and high-school teachers, it’s one of today’s most vexing
problems: How do you motivate students with varied interests and little appetite for classic literature to stop faking
their way through texts and start advancing as skilled, engaged readers? Independent reading is an important part of
the answer, but it’s just that — a part of the whole. In this groundbreaking book, Berit Gordon offers the complete
solution, a blended model that combines the benefits of classic literature with the motivational power of choice
reading. With the blended model, teachers lead close examinations of key passages from classic texts, guiding students
to an understanding of important reading strategies they can transfer to their choice books. Teachers gain a platform
for demonstrating the critical reading skills students so urgently require, and students thrive on reading what they
want to read. In this research-backed book, Gordon leads you step by step to classroom success with the blended model,
showing: The basics of getting your classroom library up and running How to build a blended curriculum for both fiction
and non-fiction units, keeping relevant standards in mind Tips and resources to help with day-to-day planning Ideas for
selecting class novel passages that provide essential cultural capital and bolster students’ reading skills Strategies
for bringing talk into your blended reading classroom How to reach the crucial learning goal of transfer A practical,
user-friendly approach for assessing each student’s progress No More Fake Reading gives you all the tools you need to
put the blended model to work for your students and transform your classroom into a vibrant reading environment. Berit
Gordon coaches teachers as they nurture lifelong readers and writers. Her path as an educator began in the classroom in
the Dominican Republic before teaching in New York City public schools. She also taught at the Teachers College of
Columbia University in English Education. She currently works as a literacy consultant in grades 3-12 and lives in
Maplewood, New Jersey with her husband and three children.
Charlotte's Web E. B. White 2015-03-17 Don’t miss one of America’s top 100 most-loved novels, selected by PBS’s The
Great American Read. This beloved book by E. B. White, author of Stuart Little and The Trumpet of the Swan, is a
classic of children's literature that is "just about perfect." Illustrations in this ebook appear in vibrant full color
on a full-color device and in rich black-and-white on all other devices. Some Pig. Humble. Radiant. These are the words
in Charlotte's Web, high up in Zuckerman's barn. Charlotte's spiderweb tells of her feelings for a little pig named
Wilbur, who simply wants a friend. They also express the love of a girl named Fern, who saved Wilbur's life when he was
born the runt of his litter. E. B. White's Newbery Honor Book is a tender novel of friendship, love, life, and death
that will continue to be enjoyed by generations to come. It contains illustrations by Garth Williams, the acclaimed
illustrator of E. B. White's Stuart Little and Laura Ingalls Wilder's Little House series, among many other books.
Whether enjoyed in the classroom or for homeschooling or independent reading, Charlotte's Web is a proven favorite.
The Outsiders S. E. Hinton 2019 The struggle of three brothers to stay together after their parent's death and their
quest for identity among the conflicting values of their adolescent society.
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for staff and parents or who teaches early childhood education courses will find the video an indispensable tool for
explainin appropriate practice.
Shake Up Learning Kasey Bell 2018-03-05 Is the learning in your classroom static or dynamic? Shake Up Learning guides
you through the process of creating dynamic learning opportunities-from purposeful planning and maximizing technology
to fearless implementation.
Hatchet Gary Paulsen 2009-08-25 Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning survival novel Hatchet
with a pocket-sized edition perfect for travelers to take along on their own adventures. This special anniversary
edition includes a new introduction and commentary by author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink illustrations by Drew Willis,
and a water resistant cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great
American Read. Thirteen-year-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his secret knowledge of his mother’s infidelity, is
traveling by single-engine plane to visit his father for the first time since the divorce. When the plane crashes,
killing the pilot, the sole survivor is Brian. He is alone in the Canadian wilderness with nothing but his clothing, a
tattered windbreaker, and the hatchet his mother had given him as a present. At first consumed by despair and selfpity, Brian slowly learns survival skills—how to make a shelter for himself, how to hunt and fish and forage for food,
how to make a fire—and even finds the courage to start over from scratch when a tornado ravages his campsite. When
Brian is finally rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges from his ordeal with new patience and maturity,
and a greater understanding of himself and his parents.

where to start. What’s more, a lack of time, emotionally driven approaches, and past frustrations can erode our resolve
to keep growing in our knowledge of Scripture. How can we, as Christian women, keep our focus and sustain our passion
when reading the Bible? Offering a clear and concise plan to help women go deeper in their study of Scripture, this
book will equip you to engage God’s Word in a way that trains your mind and transforms your heart.
The Next Step Forward in Reading Intervention Jan Richardson 2020-03-20 Literacy intervention should be swift and
powerful--and this approach by Jan Richardson and Ellen Lewis provides fast results! After only 6-8 weeks of
intervention, students can gain the confidence, proficiency, and skills they need to excel as readers and exit
intervention! Based on Jan's bestselling The Next Step Forward in Guided Reading, this companion volume is intended to
be used together in order to best implement the RISE framework.. The Next Step Forward in Reading Intervention offers
intensive, short-term, targeted instruction in reading, writing, word study, and comprehension. It's a step-by-step
handbook for literacy teachers, literacy coaches, and reading specialists who are looking for a proven reading
invention program that really works. "RISE has truly changed the face of intervention at our school." -- Ranita Glenn,
Reading Specialist and RISE instructor, Hardy Elementary School, Chattanooga, Tennessee
Creative Curriculum Teaching Strategies 1988-01-01 The Creative Curriculum comes alive! This videotape-winner of the
1989 Silver Apple Award at the National Educational Film and Video Festival-demonstrates how teachers set the stage for
learning by creating a dynamic well-organized environment. It shows children involved in seven of the interest areas in
the The Creative Curriculum and explains how they learn in each area. Everyone conducts in-service training workshops
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